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MADISON   COUNTY   REPORTS   2   ADD’L   COVID-19   POSITIVE   CASES   AND   1   DEATH  
 

Anderson,   IN   -   Overnight   Madison   County   added   2   new   positive   COVID-19   cases   and   1   additional   death  
bringing   us   to   415   positive   cases   and   47   deaths   related   to   COVID-19.     
 
The   current   Madison   County   Public   Health   Order   is   set   to   expire   on   4/30/2020   and   the   current  
Indiana   Public   Health   Order   is   set   to   expire   on   5/1/2020.   There   will   be   a   revised   public   health   order  
issued   by   the   Governor,   that   will   be   in   effect   thru   mid-May.    Even   though   Gov   Holcomb   has   not  
released   the   details   of   a   revised   Public   Health   Order,   we   do   NOT   anticipate   all   businesses,   including  
restaurants,   salons,   bars,   tattoo   parlors   etc   being   opened   fully   on   May   2.   Businesses   that   are  
advertising,   they   will   soon   reopen   is   pre-mature.   Curb-side   business   models   should   remain   in   place  
until   further   notice.   During   this   time,   while   we   are   preparing   to   reopen,   businesses   should   be   looking  
how   to   adapt   to   6’   social   distancing,   masks   and   personal   health   /hygiene   practices   for   employees.   

For   additional   testing   information,   please   go   to   the   Indiana   State   Department   of   Health   dashboard   at  
h�ps://www.coronavirus.in.gov/2393.htm  

If   you   have   questions   or   need   additional   COVID-19   information,   please   use   our    Madison   County   Health  
Department   COVID-19   website.  
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